
Important Update: Conference Session 

Registration Process 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about a change in the 

registration process for sessions at the upcoming [Conference Name]. 

Due to [reason for the change], we have updated our registration procedure. Please take note of 

the following changes: 

• New Registration Link: All participants must now register through [new link]. 

• Registration Deadline: The deadline for registration is now [new deadline]. 

• Session Selection: You will be required to select your sessions during the registration 

process. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding as we 

strive to improve your conference experience. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us at [contact information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Conference Organization Name] 


